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West fog™
*Registered Trade Mark

LIQUID INSECTICIDE

Contains Pyrethrins and Piperonyl Butoxide

GUARANTEE:
* N-Octyl Bicycloheptene Dicarboximide    2.50%

Technical Piperonyl Butoxide    0.50%
Pyrethrins    0.50%

* U.S. Patent No.  2,476,512
REGISTRATION NO. 11081 PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT

WEST FOG is specially formulated for use in WEST equipment.

WEST FOG is effective as a fog, contact or surface spray.

READ LABEL BEFORE USING.

DIVISION OF
WEST CHEMICAL PRODUCTS OF CANADA LTD.
10900 SECANT, VILLE D'ANJOU, PQ H1J 1S5

*Registered Trade Mark

DIRECTIONS FOR USE:  FLYING INSECTS:  Exposed stages of flies,
fruit flies, mosquitoes, gnats, bees, wasps, hornets, indian meal
moths, angoumois grain moths, mediterranean flour moths.  To
control these and similar small flying insects, turn off all
ventilating equipment, close all windows and doors.  Fog WEST FOG
at the rate of 50 mL per 100 cubic metres using the Jet-Fogger,
WEST 1600 Fogger.  Keep treated area closed for at least 10
minutes.  Do not remain in treated area and ventilate the area
after treatment is completed.  Repeat as necessary.

CRAWLING INSECTS:  Exposed stages of cockroaches, silverfish,
ants, crickets, cadelles, confused flour beetles, saw-toothed
grain beetles.

FOR SPACE SPRAY - turn off all ventilating equipment, close all
windows and doors.  Fog WEST FOG at the rate of 100 mL per 100



cubic metres, using the Jet-Fogger, WEST 1600 Fogger.  Keep
treated area closed for at least 1 hour.  Repeat as necessary. 
For contact or surface spray - apply WEST FOG using the WEST 
124-S or 191 Sprayer.  Spray directly on insects, or where they
have been seen.  Spray WEST FOG at the rate of 5 litres per 100
square metres, coating the surface with a dew-like mist.

Thoroughly treat all harborages and breeding areas - cracks,
crevices, undersides of work tables, behind sinks and escutcheon
plates, walls, window and door frames, elevator shafts and pits,
behind and under equipment, laundry carts, garbage areas, warm,
dark, moist areas, void spaces, shelves.  Repeat as necessary.

Dispose of empty container in a safe place.

CAUTION:  KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN.  Harmful if swallowed. 
Do not take internally.  Avoid contamination of food.  Food
processing plants should be fogged when not in operation.  Food
should be removed or covered during treatment.  Food processing
equipment should be covered or thoroughly cleaned before using.

STORE AWAY FROM HEAT OR OPEN FLAME.  Fabrics which are soiled or
dusty may be stained by insecticidal fogs.

This product is toxic to fish.  Do not contaminate water by
cleaning of equipment or disposal of wastes.

FIRST AID:  If swallowed accidentally call a physician
immediately.

ANTIDOTE:  For ingestion or aspiration, do not induce vomiting.
This product contains Petroleum distillate.  Give oxygen if
necessary with antibiotics to prevent or treat bacterial
pneumonia, and saline cathartics to promote elimination from the
digestive tract.

NOTICE TO USER:  This control product is to be used only in
accordance with the directions on this label.  It is an offence
under the Pest Control Products Act to use a control product
under unsafe conditions.
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any



guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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